
ALL AMERICAN WEEK 2018 
FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS (as of October 17, 2017) 

Q: What do I need to get on Post? 

A: POV drivers no longer need DoD decals for vehicles. DoD ID card holders can enter any gate and 

only the driver must present a DoD ID card. All passengers need only have a photo ID with them in the 

event they are asked to present them. Any guest who does not possess a DoD ID must enter through the 

All American Gate, which is located on All American Highway after the Sante Fe exit. All vehicles must 

stay to the left and enter the inspection lanes where vehicles will be inspected and a photo ID for each 

passenger must be shown. Currently, all state driver’s licenses can be used to get a visitor’s pass. Please 

check back regularly or call the Visitor Control Center as this may change if a state is no longer in 

compliance. Any questions should be directed to the Visitor Control Center (910) 907-5165. 

Q:  Is transportation provided to/from the airports? 

A: There will be no transportation provided to/from the airports. However, taxi service is available.  

Q: What transportation will be available on Post? 

A: There will be transportation to all Division events, including to Sicily Drop Zone for the Division 

display and review. The hotel also has shuttle buses available on request for transportation on Post. 

Q: What is provided in the hospitality room? 

A: The hospitality room will have soft drinks, beer, water, snacks and small hot food meals on 

Monday and Tuesday night. 

Q: Will there be a Division Review and will it include the Veterans? 

A: There will be a Division Review at Sicily Drop Zone again this year and it will include a pass and 

review of the Veterans. 

Q: How many beds are in the hotel rooms? 

A: Each room has only one bed. The Delmont House, which is located approximately ¼ mile from 

the main hotel, has a limited number of rooms with 2 queen beds. Please check with the hotel for 

availability. Please note that rollaway beds are not available. 

Q: When will the Schedule of Events be available? 

A: Since the schedule will change frequently, the base schedule, with Association events, will be 

posted in January 2018 and will include when Division events are planned, but are subject to change. A 

schedule will be handed out at check-in and updates will be posted daily. 

 


